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October 5, 1975

Dear Laura:

Just a note to say hello and to let you know that we were 
recently given a photograph by you entitled, Peony, 1928.
The owner was a Mrs. Anne Crowley of Rhinbeck, New York. I 
believe you know her.

The photograph has the look of a platinum but I am 
not sure. The surface is not so mat and there seems to be 
a slight ’silver' sheen on the surface. Could the print 
be one of those silver bromide mat prints popular at that 
time?

The picture is a delight and we are, of course, very 
happy to add it to the others by you in our collection.

Trust all goes well. I had hoped to get out that way 
this past summer but it didn't work out. Very busy with a new 
school year and I am hard at work on an anthology of readings 
on photography. The book is tentatively entitled, "The Idenity 
of Photography." I hope to have it out in a year or so.

Hope you are well and know that I send warm regards.

Cordially,

Peter Bunnell 
Director

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501


